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UNMIK message on the occasion of Orthodox Christmas
PRISTINA – The Officer in Charge of UNMIK, Chief of Staff Robert E. Sorenson, said today:

“On behalf of Special Representative of the Secretary-General Lamberto Zannier and all my UNMIK colleagues, I wish a joyous holiday to everyone celebrating Orthodox Christmas. May the spirit of Christmas promote harmony and mutual respect among all people in Kosovo.  
Srećan Božić!”
